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ChemicaiXonservation CorporafRSn

10100 ROCKET BOULEVARD • ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32824 

(407) 859-4441 • FAX (407) 855-2812

January 27,1998

Mr. Robert Snyder, P.E.
Section Manager 
Ha2ardous Waste Program
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
3319 Maguire Boulevard 
Suite 232
Oriando, Florida 32803-3767

Re: Chemical Conservation Corporation FLD 980 559 728

1f

Dear Mr. Snyder

This letter is to advise you of civil work that has been completed at the Chemical 
Conservation Corporation (CCC) site. The work provides access to the parcel of land adjacent to 
the existing site that CCC recently purchased, and it does not affect any of the operations and 
procedures contained in the permit application.

An area shaped as an “L” located in the Northwest comer of the existing site has been 
covered with a concrete slab. This area used to be part of the stormwater retention pond that has 
been replaced with a larger pond located on the Northwest comer of the new parcel. Also, a door 
was installed on the East side wall of the bay where tankers are placed in the North Building. Two 
photographs included with this letter illustrate the nature and extent of the work completed.

If you have any questions, please call me at 859-4441.

Sincerely,

CHEMICAL CONSERVATION CORPORATION

Armando I. Gohzalez 
Compliance Officer-

cc: William F. Labadie
Patrick Sullivan

Protecting Our Environment For Over A Quarter Of A Century



Th* ai'ea suri^uficlati by the Mack line that 
used to be part of the ibntier i^tetsiiori 
jKHid has beeti;coveted with a. concrete slab

9mmm



A door has been tostaJlfid ai 
the East side of the baf in
:|U£i Ki'.-K*tlk 13 i .ri a> rt :.i,-.l.


